February 15, 2001

01-054

APPOINTMENT OF DELEGATE TO ATTEND THE

NATIONAL LEGISLATIVE SEMINAR ON FEBRUARY 4-6,

2001 IN WASHINGTON D.C.

PREPARED BY:

Judy Schwartz, Assistant to the Board of Directors

APPROVED BY:

Dan Moriarty, President

REPORT:

The Board of Directors recognizes the benefits derived by the College through membership in various educational organizations and from attendance of directors at state and national meetings which deal with community college issues.

The Chair and Vice Chair have considered a slate of delegates to attend the National Legislative Seminar in

Washington D.C. on February 4-6, 2001.

RECOMMENDATION:

That the Board of Directors appoint Harold Williams as delegate to represent the College at the convention.